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Dear Parents, 

It’s hard to believe June is here already. This month we will be 
exploring different animals and their habitats, as well as 
summer beginning and celebrating our fabulous fathers. 

The first week of June we will learn all about the jungle and the 
animals that live there. With the help of our teachers, we will 
craft some of the animals found in the jungle and decorate our 
classrooms. Our second week, we celebrate our fabulous fathers 
and thank them for all their love and care. We would like to ask 
that you provide a few pictures of those special males in your 
child’s life for some of our scheduled activities. 

Next, we will be welcoming summer and learning about the 
weather changes that come with the new season. For our last 
week of June, we will discover the sea life that exists under the 
sea. We will sing songs and make crafts to help us explore the 
theme. 

We are very excited for the fun events each class has planned for the 
summer months including as much outdoor time that we can get!  

We’re off to a sensational start! Happy Summer! 

Fondly, 

The HCA Management Team 

   

 

 
 

Ms. Jennifer N. (HCA1) June 4th  

Marissa (HCA2) June 14th  

Parker (HCA1) June 15th  

Andi (HCA2) June 16th  

Ms. Jennifer F (HCA1) June 18th  

Sonny (HCA1) June 19th 

Ms. Merari (HCA2) June 26th  

 

Upcoming Events 

Toddler End of the Year 

Ceremony  

June 14th (HCA1)/ June 21st (HCA2)  

Friday, June 14th- Story time 

with Our loved ones 7:45am-

8:45am 

 



 

 

 


